INDDH P FUIOULY, 1S

314 - 3rd Street
Weyburn, SK
S4H OW7

Lord’s Day Eucharist: Saturday at 5:00 pm

Sunday at 9:00 am &7 10:45 am
P:306-842-2129 F:306-842-7818
Parish E-mail - stvincent@sasktel.net
Fr. Gerry's E-mail - g.bauche@sasktel.net

Website: www.stvincentdepaul.ca
Office Hours — 8:30 to Noon &1:00 to 4:30
Mission — St. Mary’s - Tribune

Parish Team Sacraments
Pastor: Rev. Gerry Bauche Emergency #861-3011 Baptism: Contact the office
Administrative Assistant: Janice Seitz (Mon. — Thurs) Reconciliation: Fri. 11:30 — 12:00
Parish Life Coordinators: MaryAnn Flaaten/Wendy Pitre Sat. 4:00 — 4:40
Youth Minister: Paula Reich 842-4288 & Elise Winter Matrimony: Contact Fr. Gerry at least
Caretaker: Rani Roettger 8 months prior to wedding
Hall Convener:  Josie Klein 842-4481 RCIA: Contact the office

®Parish Organization Contacts:
Parish Council Chairperson — Camille Goski 306-842-0321 Parish Finance Chairperson — Marcy Labbie
K of C Grand Knight: Ron Klein (842-6192) K of C Faithful Navigator: Jim Wanner (842-4014) CWL President: Camille Goski (842-0321)
Weyburn K of C Mtgs: Executive I Directors — 24 Monday of every month, General Mtg. — 4% Monday of every month (Sept.-June)
Weyburn CWL — General Meeting — 3¢ Monday of every month (Sept. — June)

Good News!

I was fortunate to do my hospital chaplaincy rotation with a young seminarian who was ordained about three
years after our summer experience. Tom and | became good friends. He came to my wedding and | went to his
ordination. My children forever referred to him as young Fr. Tom. He has been a blessing to me and my family.

When he was ordained, | tried my hand at writing a song as a gift for him. He was so eager and willing to preach
the Gospel wherever he was sent that | wanted to mark that in some way. One lyric | wrote went like this:
“Finding our homes where we can share your word, only to leave again when it’s been heard...to be your people.”
Fr. Tom serves in Africa now, training other seminarians, and | often think of him and of that song because | have
come to realize that we are all called to share God’s word whether we are in a comfortable place or a strange one.
Perhaps part of our challenge is to leave the areas where we are comfortable and welcomed for those where the
path is rougher and less clear, but the need for the Good News is all the greater.

Today our models are Paul and his companions, who travel from place to place to preach the Gospel and move on
when they have done what they can. They follow Jesus’ command to love and find the glory of the Lord in that
work and in whom they serve. If we are to be God’s people, we, too, must spread the hope of God’s love to all we
meet, even if we have to travel far to do so.

Mary Katharine Deeley

sundaybulletin@liguori.org \\\ ! {

Fifth Sunday of Easter ﬁ % :
April 23 & 24, 2016

Alleluia
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Eucharistic Services Intentions
Mon. Apr. 25 9:00 AM Beryl Mazur Welcome Visitors &
Tues. Apr. 26 7:30 AM Fr. to priests” Support Group Meeting Therese Sidloski New Parish Members!
Wed. Apr. 27 9:00 AM Alvin Wawro+ New parishioners are
Thurs. Apr. 28 9:00 AM Roger Marcotte+ asked to complete a
Fri. Apr. 29 12:10 PM Karen, Dennis Erickson & family “New Parishioner” form,
Sat.  Apr. 30 8:00 AM Albert Lemay+ located on the table in the
10:00 AM Mass — Tatagwa View fover. Thank vou!
5:00 PM Joe Jacob+
Sun.  May 01 9:00 AM Lawrence Delaet+
10:45 AM Readings for
St. Mary’s Apr. 30 & May 1
Sun May1l 12:30 PM Acts 15.1-2,22-29

Revelation 21.10-14,22-23
John 14.23-29

Pravyers for the Sick:
Michelle Kapell, Norbert Wilkes, Wanda Dorosz, Darren Polasek, Laura Ullrich, Paul Moldenhauer, Stan

Mickalishen, Jeannie Lemieux, Don Sturgeon, Lara Horack, Michael Clemens, Carmelo Lozada Clase, Happy 40" Anniversary to

Laurette Fradette, Eileen Walkeden, Joseph Tokarz, Lynn Koloski, Shirley Woodard, Tom Deutscher, Richard & Celine Wawro. who

Sandra Mryglod, Beryl Mazur, Gary Wilson. . . th 4
were married April 24", 1976!!

Congratulations and Welcome to Ghyselle Aurel Rara, daughter of Lilia & Alvin, who was baptized
at St. Vincent de Paul Parish, Sunday, April 17, 2016.May she grow to know and follow the Lord Jesus,
through the grace she has received and the help and prayers of their parents, Godparents and parish community.

ur sympathy and prayers to Marie Marcotte & family, on the passing of her husband Roger Marcotte, extending sympathy
also to Omer (Christine) Marcotte, brother to Roger, Lise (Lonny) Soles & Joan (Craig) Davies - grandchildren to Roger; to Agnes
(Al) Pitre on the passing of her brother Alfred Hickey and to Graham Dean on the passing of his Grandmother, Barbara Dean.

Banns for Ordination
Rev. Mr. Tavis Reginald Goski is to be ordained to the Sacred Order of Presbyter for the Archdiocese of Ottawa on
June 3, 2016 at Notre-Dame Cathedral, Ottawa. Please remember him in your prayers.
Canon Law obliges Catholics to reveal any impediment to sacred orders to the bishop or pastor.

10:45 Mass at McKenna Hall. Please plan to join us for lunch followed by the meeting. Copies of the 2015

GM St. Vincent de Paul Parish Annual General Meeting will be held on Sunday, April 24th following the
weietn: - AGM report are available at the back of the church, please bring yours with you to the meeting. Thank you.

m Confirmation & First Eucharist will be celebrated at St. Vincent de Paul Monday, May 2nd at 7 PM. We are
,“}f‘{_]\ in need of parishioners to assist with this wonderful celebration. If you can help with Altar serving, Eucharist,
B\ Reading, Hospitality & Screen projector please see the signup sheet & fill in where you are able! Thank you!

of the Doly Spiric

CWL This year CWL Sunday will be celebrated the weekend of April 23 & 24. CWL members will be there proudly
wearing their sashes and participating in the Mass ministries. An information table will be set up at the back of the
church so please stop by to learn more about the CWL. New memberships may also be purchased.

CWL General Meeting will be held Monday, April 251" at 7PM in Lower McKenna Hall.

The Saskatchewan Provincial Council of the CWL of Canada has established a Social Justice Award. The award is in
tended to enable young women to engage in social justice work. Deadline for submitting an application is April 30™".
For complete details go to our parish website under Ministries and Groups and click on CWL.

St. Vincent de Paul Brunch & Bake Sale — Sunday, May 1, 10 am — 1 pm, McKenna Hall Donations of bak-
ing for the bake sale table would be greatly appreciated from members and interested parishioners. Pies, cakes,
breads, buns, cookies and squares are very popular. These may be dropped off SaturdayApril 30, from 1 — 3 pm or
Sunday before Mass, at McKenna Hall. Please call Delois Sunde at 306-842-4967, for further info about baking.

((amily FAMILY FUN WITH THE NET TEAM!!
@ Family Fun Day: Come join us this Sunday, April 24 from 3:00 pm - 5:30 pm for an Amazing Race! Meet at St.
[/” ' 2 Vincent De Paul church. Prize for the winning family. Bring your energy and family spirit.
Hey Families! The NET Team is putting on a Family Retreat for YOU! We invite you to come out on May 7th at
St. Michael's School from 2PM-9PM for a day of formation, community, fun and learning! This is a day to improve and bond
as a family. Also, this day will present many opportunities to grow spiritually and emotionally. The cost will be $20 a family.
Dinner will be provided. Hope to see you there!
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to our amazing iINFUSE Team! Watch for more details in the bulletin! Host homes or anyone else that has pic-
tures of the team are asked to email them to Kathy Lascelle at Kathy.lascelle@holyfamilrcssd.ca — ASAP.

@ NET FAREWELL — please mark your calendars for Saturday, May 14 and plan to join us in bidding farewell
Y
#

PLEASE

Schedules — for Lectors are now ready to be picked up on the pamphlet rack at the back of the church. Thank

| NOTE: you so much to those who share their time and talents!! You are appreciated!!

Together Syrian Refugee Families: We have an up to date list of items that we are still in need of — we ask that you please
1 fb . look at the sheets in the foyer and put your name beside what you would like to donate and then bring to the office —
make= within the week. We would like to have the lists filled and items delivered before the end of the month. Thank you
difference  @gain for your generosity!

Baptism Preparation Classes are scheduled for May 7 & June 18 from 9 AM — 12 PM. Please call the office to
register for the date that works best for you! Certain criteria must be met when choosing Godparents. For complete
information regarding this very important decision go to our website: www.stvincentdepaul.ca. Please share this
with anyone you know that this may pertain to. After these dates, the next classes will take place in the fall.

Sandy Bay - UPDATE Thank you to all who have contributed to the needs of Sandy Bay. You have been very

Tuxdxs generous! We know this is making a difference in the lives of many. The next date to ship items will be June 6™ as
FOR Fr. Joseph is away until May 18™. We are in the process of revamping the process of collecting and shipping items to
GREAT Sandy Bay. We are looking for individuals that would be interested in assisting with the sorting and packing
SUPPORT  process. We are hoping this will happen once a month — of course many hands make light work, so we are hoping to

have several people volunteer to help! Please call the office if you are interested. Thank you!!

Small groups for ladies and men between the ages of 20-40. This is an amazing way to build relationships,

““\@ experience a deepening of faith and form healthy and holy friendships. Women’s Group — Apr. 24. Each will be

P\
N

held in the Slezak Room. For further info text James/Leslie 306-861-4032.

The Following Funeral Lunch teams will be called first to serve the next funeral lunches: T1 (Rose)
T5 (Donna & Renee) and T3 (Shirley & Theresa).

High School Youth Group: Calling all youth in Grade 10-12!! Come join the NET team for the second last youth group this
Sunday, April 24th from 6:30pm-8:00pm, downstairs in the youth room. We will be have a night of Living in Christ Communi-
ty. Bring your friends!!

High School Overnight Retreat: High School Overnight Retreat!!! Anyone in grades 10-12 come join us for our "Arise" re-
treat on April 30th - May 1st for only $20 per youth. We will be meeting up at St. Vincent de Paul for both departure and arri-
val; departing on Saturday at 10am and arriving on Sunday at 3pm. The retreat will be held at Mother Teresa Centre at Kenosee
Bible Camp! There will be talks, dramas, skits, fun activities and more!!!! Don't miss out on a great weekend. Get your forms
from a NET team member.If you are interested and available to volunteer please contact a NET team member. We need the
permission forms in by this coming Wednesday the latest; Wednesday, April 27th, 2016.

7 and Up Club: Calling all youth in grades 7 and up. We are having a youth night on April 28th from 6:30-8pm at the Court-
yard outside on the field. We will be playing parachute games. Bring your Friends!!!!

CRAVE Kids Club!! For grades 2, 3 & 4 Tuesdays and Wednesdays ...from 3:45 — 5:00 in the children’s Liturgy ¥
Room. Due to limited space, children should be registered before attending. Contact Elise at elisewinter@hotmail.ca 7

A Filipino Mass is celebrated on the third Sunday of each month at 5 PM. A pot-luck supper follows at McKenna Hall. All are welcome!

Kenosee Boys and Girls Camp, located in the beautiful Moose Mountain Provincial Park in SE Saskatchewan, is now accepting

- 2016 camp registrations for Boys and Girls aged 6 — 14 at time of registration. We are also happy to offer a full week of
ER FAMILY CAMP for the entire family. These camps happen during the month of July. For more information call Edrina
Sinclair at (306) 577-4624 or visit us online at www.CampKenosee.net. Online registration and payment available.

Assisted Suicide and Euthanasia — Think About It
A government advisory panel in December 2015 and a joint committee in February 2016 recommended the widest possible ac-
cess to physician — assisted suicide and euthanasia. One of the panel’s recommendations was to eventually allow terminally ill
children (“mature minors”) the right to ask their doctor to hasten their death.
For further information www.livegivinglove.com or http://www.chassk.ca/ethics/euthanasia.php.
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This Week’s Ministry — Ministries Next Week’s Ministry —
April 23 - 24 April 30 — May 1
Sat. 5:00 || Catholic’s Women League Readers || Holy Family
Sun 9:00 || Catholic’s Women League Holy Family
Sun 10:45 || Catholic’s Women League Holy Family
Sat 5:00 || Catholic’s Women League Eucharistic || Jo Martin Stephen Zackrisson
Ministers || Janice Seitz Brian Winter
Delois Sunde Dave Creurer
Lloyd Zyla
Catholic’s Women League Cecile Sellinger Jean Janoski
Lavine Stepp Joe Janoski
Christine Marcotte Cheryl Anderson
Jean Woodard
Sun 10:45 || Ron Klein Catholic’s Women League Stella Hoffart Judy Van Betuw
Pat Benning Gordon Rutten Val Wing
Frank Porte Bonnie Sidloski Helene Gordon
Danette Tracey
Sat 5:00 || Joan Marcotte Davies, Jade Hayes Children’s || Soles Family
Sun 9:00 || Ingri Roman Liturgy || Christie McKenzie
Sun 10:45 || Carol Storey, Mia Vilcu Cody Vilcu
Sat 5:00 Jordan & Joshua Zackrisson, John Barretto, Servers Dominic Soles, Emily Soles, Dakota Button
Ethan Petlock
Sun 9:00
Sun 10:45 || Ron Klein, Pat Benning, Frank Porte Acolytes Stella Hoffart, Gordon Rutten, Bonnie Sidloski
Sat. 5:00 || Youth Computer/ || Chad Fingler
Sun. 9:00 || Carole Milo Projector || Richards Family
Sun 10:45 || Don Kraft Don Kraft
Sat 5:00 || Catholic’s Women League Hospitality || Bruno & Margaret Tuchscherer,
Jim St. Onge, Yvonne Dzuba
Sun 9:00 || Catholic’s Women League Darrell Yakimowski, Yvonne Kerr,
Colquhoun Family, Juliet Ostrea
Sun 10:45 || Catholic’s Women League Terry Lonoway, Larry & Emily Stadler,
Ron Miller, Charlene Keen
Dave Creurer, Rob Labbie, Darrell Yakimowski Counters || Harry Plemel, Nick Coroluick, Shirley Mondor

FROM PASTOR’S DESK:

During this Year of Mercy, we might be increasing our devotion to the Chaplet to the Divine Mercy, consciously striving to put into
practice the Corporal and Spiritual Works of Mercy, all as external practices of our lives but not really growing in our direct appreciation of
God’s loving mercy towards us nor extending it to those towards whom we must be more merciful and forgiving. Although I was not able
to attend last week’s Archdiocesan Catholic’s Women League Convention in Regina last Sunday and Monday, I understand that Archbish-
op emeritus James Weisgerber spoke on the theme of Mercy as its keynote presenter. The brief report | heard of what he had said is what
generated my own reflection this particular Sunday. We can be attentive to many different aspects of mercy which is well and good, but still
missing out in its application to our lives in a very specific way, namely that we are to be recipients of God’s mercy ourselves and then to
become extenders of God’s mercy to others, including those in our immediate surroundings. Certainly the Year of Mercy should be the
occasion of more frequent reception of the sacrament of Reconciliation, as we become more aware of how much God desires
us to know and experience His merciful forgiveness in the midst of our brokenness and frailty, for we often fail to live out our
love and commitment to God and to our neighbours in a variety of ways. It is not just the sins and the wrongs that we commit
and do, but just as often the omissions and the good that we fail to do. How often we can be aware of what we should do and
find excuses for avoiding our responsibilities in many areas of life, either because it is inconvenient, fearful to venture forth or
we become judgmental towards the other person. Sometimes we are just reluctant to put ourselves out for God and others as we
are afraid that it will be too costly or too demanding of our time and resources. When it comes to our relationship, we can settle
into a comfortable routine, whereby we attend Mass and say our regular prayers without engaging ourselves too much so that
we trying to bring more concentration and attention to what we are doing and praying. Sadly we might just be going through
the motions but not being significantly changed nor desiring to be changed by the experience, so that we strive to become more
Christ-like in our thoughts, conversations and activities, in terms of being more loving, forgiving, merciful, compassionate,
humble, gentle, and pure of heart. When we become more conscious of how dependent we are throughout our whole lives upon
God’s great mercy personally to us, then we can start extending this mercy to those we come across in our regular day, both in
family and others, those we speak to and about, and those we work with and interact in the course of our days. May God’s
merciful love help us to relate with the same mercy He constantly encounters us with.



